

Republic of the Philippines

Devartment of Education DIVISION OF CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

January 28, 2022 CH CO-UIVISION OF CAGAYAN OL

CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY

The School Principal

Private Elementary, Secondary, and Senior High Schools Division of Cagayan de Oro City

Sir/Ma'am:

Warm greetings of hope.

With reference to a memorandum dated January 19, 2022 from the office of the undersecretary for field operations attached herewith, all private schools in this division are requested to answer the CPC Training Needs Survey through google link:

https://tinyurl.com/CPCTrainingNeedsSurvey

The following information shall be asked in the said survey and shall be as follows:

Focal Person for Educ. Support Services Division

: Myron Gil D. Talosig

Email Address

: myron.talosig@deped.gov.ph

Contact Number

: 0917 139 9994

Email Address

DepEd CDO-SGOD Child Protection Focal Person : Jimboy S. Eugenio

: jimboy.eugenio@deped.gov.ph

Contact Number

: 0917-677-1870

Deadline of accomplishing the survey will be on January 31, 2022. Thank you and stay safe everyone.

Very truly yours,

ALICIA E. ANGHAY

Asst. Schools Division Superintendent Officer-In-Charge Office of the Schools Division Superintendent



Address: Fr. William F. Masterson Ave., Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City Telephone: (08822)-8550048



Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education office of the undersecretary

MEMORANDUM

TO

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

BARMM, MINISTER OF BASIC, HIGHER & TECHNICAL

EDUCATION

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

EDUCATION SUPPORT SERVICES DIVISION (ESSD) CHIEFS AND SCHOOLS GOVERNANCE AND OPERATIONS DIVISION

(SGOD) CHIEFS

SCHOOL HEADS AND PRINCIPALS OF ALL PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOLS

FROM

ATTY. REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO

Undersecretary

Field Operations, Palarong Pambansa Secretariat, and DEACO

SUBJECT :

ADDENDUM TO THE MEMORANDUM ON THE REQUEST FOR

DATA ON CHILD PROTECTION COMMITTEES IN SCHOOLS

DATE

January 19, 2022

With reference to the herein attached Memorandum, dated January 10, 2022, with the subject "Request for Data on Child Protection Committees in Schools," this Office releases this Addendum in view of the extension of the deadline of submission of list of the focal persons for Education Support Services Division (ESSD), Schools Governance and Operations Division (SGOD), and the members of the Child Protection Committees in Schools and the accomplishment of the CPC Training Needs Survey through the Google link: https://tinyurl.com/CPCTraningNeedsSurvey.

In view of the suspension of classes in most of the regions nationwide in order to ease the health burden caused by the surge of Covid-19 cases to the physical and mental well-being of the school personnel and learners and the need to collect more data as reflected in the low data turnout from Data Submission Update (see Enclosure) as of January 19, 2022, the deadline of the submission of the aforementioned data through the aforementioned Google link shall be extended to January 31, 2022.

For your information and guidance.